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The Camp Talahi Retreat and Nature Center and the Talahi Board has been following the news regarding the Coronavirus 

and its spread. Our prayers are with those most impacted by this pandemic. At this time, we are trying to stay optimistic 

that we will be able to operate both our summer camps and rentals without disruption through the summer months 

June and beyond.  

 

As true for every camp in the area, Talahi has procedures in place to keep communicable diseases contained. Per 

Talahi’s safety protocol we will continue to monitor and address needs as the situation unfolds. This will be reviewed 

again and addressed in an ongoing basis.  

 

As each of you can imagine, our guests and the rest of the Talahi community and family’s safety is our first and foremost 

concern and responsibly of which we take extremely seriously. We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will 

be reviewing policy and procedure recommendations from CDC, WHO, The American Camping Association and other 

affiliations to ensure the safety is assured to the best of our ability. It is with this safely in mind that we have adopted 

the attached policies.  

At this time with the shelter in place order, we have cancelled our rentals through the month of April and will continue 

to monitor the guidelines put forward from the state moving into the month of May and the summer months. All guests 

and registrants will be notified as quickly as possible and opportunities for refunds will be made available until we are 

confident we are able to provide that same safety that Talahi has year after year.  

 

At this point, we encourage you to continue to register for camp and move forward with planning your rental retreats 

and weddings. Our Operations Manager/Program Director/Health Officer is in constant contact with the county and 

state health departments and will provide periodic updates as things progress in the coming months. Thank you for your 

love and care for Talahi and the Talahi Community!  

 

If you have any questions or need to reach out please contact Kim Harris, Camp Talahi Operations Manager and Health 

Officer at camptalahi@gmail.com or 406-855-4317.  

 

 

 

Kim Harris       Ross Burkholder 

Camp Talahi Operations Manager    Camp Talahi Board President 
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